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Dr . Arturo Morales Carrion 
Under Secretary of State 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico 
San Juan, Puerto Rico. 

Dear Dr. Morales : 

I have just returned to my desk here in Caracas, and want 
to take this first opportunity to thank you sincerely for having 
made arrangements that helped make our stay in Puerto Rico 
both pleasant and profitable. It was a r eal eye -opener to see 
some of the things going on there , and I know the experience 
of being there will be a valuable one fo r me in our wor k. 

Let me add that the friendly helpfulness of Antulio Rodri­
guez and Elemaniel Pagan were a lso greatly appreciated . 

Cordia lly, 

Robert C. Amerson 
Information Officer 
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